											29.5.2020
Dear Year 6s,
Well, this is all very exciting is it not? Mrs McCartney and I are really looking forward to Monday and to the new normal we’re preparing for. Things are going to look a little different, and we just wanted to make sure you were prepped and ready. 
The classroom has changed a bit (but actually we kind of like it). You each have your own table, and a pack of all the things you might need during the day, you even each have an assigned laptop for you to use whenever you need it (no need to share!). Have a look on the website and see the back to school video where you can see how you’ll be asked to come in in the morning and a little tour of the classroom. 
We’ve planned some really fun projects for us to get our teeth into. On the first day back we’ll go through everything with you and get some more ideas from you guys about what you fancy doing. 
Make sure you’ve had a chat with the people at home about the ‘heading back to school’ sheet that came home and we’ll share these on your return.

If you’re worried about anything or want to ask any questions please feel free to get a parent to email (class3@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk), I’ll be checking the inbox over the weekend and I’ll do my best to answer.

Enjoy the sunny weekend and we’ll see you Monday!

Mrs Roseblade
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